Bay Mills Community College

Email Communication to Students – Notification of Emergency Grant

Dear Student,

Bay Mills Community College received funds from the Higher Education Emergency Relief fund (HEERF) under the CARES Act to provide emergency financial aid grants to students for eligible expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Based on the eligibility requirements, you have been selected to receive an emergency grant.

The emergency grant funding for spring, 2020 semester is based on your enrollment status as of March 13, 2020. The following amounts will be awarded:

- Full-Time (12 credits or more) \$1,000
- Three-Quarter Time (9-11 credits) \$750
- Half-Time or Less than Half-Time (1-8 credits) \$500

To ease the burden on students and distribute these funds more quickly, an application will not be required. Checks will be issued on June 1, 2020 and mailed to the student address on file.

By accepting the payment, you certify that the emergency grant will be used for eligible expenses, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, and childcare, related to the disruption of campus operations due to the coronavirus. BMCC will not require receipts or other documentation of how you spent the funds.

If you do not have expenses related from disruption due to the COVID-19 pandemic, you may contact our Financial Aid Office at financialaid@bmcc.edu or return the check to BMCC by mail.

Click <u>here</u> to find out more information about the CARES Act Student Emergency Grants.

This is the link that goes in the "here" https://www.bmcc.edu/admissions/financial-aid/cares-act-emergency-grants